Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 9:58 AM

To: ‘drsheaff@pacbell.net’

Subject: RE: Project with Brent Wheeler at 5930 College Ave in Oakland
Brian,

Thanks for the update. It is appreciated.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: drsheaff@pacbell.net [mailto:drsheaff@pacbell.net]

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2018 9:02 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Subject: Project with Brent Wheeler at 5930 College Ave in Oakland

Hi Mark- Just to let you know the Sheaff Trust has paid enough funds to now continue the project that Wheeler Group
Environmental has been undertaking. Please contact Brent to secure any updates. Sincerely, Brian Sheaff - Trustee for

Sheaff Family Trust

Sent from my iPad



